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Hedi Sosa said, “Arrington consistently goes above and beyond
whenever I come up with an event idea.
His willingness to help and his words,
"Let me know what else you need,""
always comes with a smile and a positive attitude.
I'm so happy that you are part of the UNCSA family.
Thank you so much, Arrington, for all that you do!”!



